
                                                                                                               

Year 3 and 4 Hungry Boys’ Club - Autumn Term 2019  

 

Dear Parents 

The Hungry Boys’ Club is a cookery club where pupils learn how to cook different recipes and take their 

food home with them. It’s run by the chefs in the dining halls at school and supervised by a member of staff, 

Nicki Carrington. It’s a three week course. 

The club will take place in the Café Bar in the School Dining Halls on Tuesdays from 4.10 – 5.30 pm 

beginning on 24th September and continuing on 1st October and 8th October. 

The ingredients that will be required for each session are provided by the Catering Department in order 

to ensure traceability, and the cost for the three sessions will be £12.00. 

All participants must bring a large tupperware container to the sessions to take home their prepared dishes. 

Some dishes will be cooked on site, whilst others may need to be finished at home. 

This is a superb club, however, places are limited and it is important that your son attends each week, so 

he will need to ensure that he is available. If you have any further queries not covered in this letter, please 

contact me via email ncarrington@bedfordschool.org.uk 

If your son is interested in attending this club, please could you complete the attached slip and make a 

payment of £12 through wisepay. If you need help logging into wisepay, please contact Mrs Johnson 

ljohnson@bedfordschool.org.uk. Once all the places are filled, wisepay will stop accepting payments.  

 

Kind regards 

  

Nicki Carrington    Year 3 Head 

Jane Greenwood    Catering Manager 

 

  

 

 

 

 

https://emea01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fu5862132.ct.sendgrid.net%2Fwf%2Fclick%3Fupn%3DYFxdqOPubwEOW8d0BtqmXWQ5opvYUh3sYsbH8OeXyOBlcO8dcqbf2PlC0nY5FRC-2FfiB8NREFmSdI2E04P6fGDOohzwrLq4tiRADT0W-2Faoec-3D_iIYrBbF1Hj-2Bnwf-2BxUgw8936cfRwj4cQ-2BdYlm6Gi-2BwoX6H6eoPKSQKWwY8WiYVhgbK-2FlqvDlKZU4uuFsSDKai3sumjnodS7cNj70bHLTftMXVxcNDc5-2FSA41hQJg2nExa6-2FLYKveiNtWciYwZ0H7EQ6JattZ30d-2FqyK3BuxJM5PDjgFQBkVEVoWlcYmvD3TmF-2FMTkNJrbe-2F8qj34icbnJGg-3D-3D&data=02%7C01%7Cljohnson%40bedfordschool.org.uk%7C538e7ee6d29d48c14f3b08d67ca4ac76%7C289d1d4a94744308aba59f507b3023bc%7C0%7C0%7C636833444043199099&sdata=4HuFNbcPcBuR55keNxUeRteDPWk1LKr50dgBXjAeYKQ%3D&reserved=0
mailto:ljohnson@bedfordschool.org.uk


 

 

 

Year 3 and 4 Hungry Boys’ Club - Autumn Term 2019  

 

I have read the information in the letter regarding the Hungry Boys’ Club and I give permission for my 

son 

 

Son’s name …………………………………………………………….. 

 

Tutor Group………………………………… to participate. 

 

I understand that he will be using knives and other cooking equipment in the preparation and cooking of 

certain dishes. 

 

Please advise us of any allergies (nuts / dairy) and of any special dietary requirements such as gluten free / 

vegetarian.  

 

If your son has no known food allergies, please write NONE on the line below. 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

I have sent payment of £12 using wisepay. (If you need help logging into wisepay, please contact Mrs Johnson 

ljohnson@bedfordschool.org.uk) 

 

 

Signed………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 parent / guardian 

  

 

 

https://emea01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fu5862132.ct.sendgrid.net%2Fwf%2Fclick%3Fupn%3DYFxdqOPubwEOW8d0BtqmXWQ5opvYUh3sYsbH8OeXyOBlcO8dcqbf2PlC0nY5FRC-2FfiB8NREFmSdI2E04P6fGDOohzwrLq4tiRADT0W-2Faoec-3D_iIYrBbF1Hj-2Bnwf-2BxUgw8936cfRwj4cQ-2BdYlm6Gi-2BwoX6H6eoPKSQKWwY8WiYVhgbK-2FlqvDlKZU4uuFsSDKai3sumjnodS7cNj70bHLTftMXVxcNDc5-2FSA41hQJg2nExa6-2FLYKveiNtWciYwZ0H7EQ6JattZ30d-2FqyK3BuxJM5PDjgFQBkVEVoWlcYmvD3TmF-2FMTkNJrbe-2F8qj34icbnJGg-3D-3D&data=02%7C01%7Cljohnson%40bedfordschool.org.uk%7C538e7ee6d29d48c14f3b08d67ca4ac76%7C289d1d4a94744308aba59f507b3023bc%7C0%7C0%7C636833444043199099&sdata=4HuFNbcPcBuR55keNxUeRteDPWk1LKr50dgBXjAeYKQ%3D&reserved=0

